



TOWN OF LAYTONSVILLE
SPECIAL BULK TRASH PICK UP
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS


[bookmark: _GoBack]A SPECIAL BULK TRASH PICK UP WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 20, 2020, FOR THE TOWN OF LAYTONSVILLE.
PLEASE PLACE YOUR BULK ITEMS BY THE CURB THE NIGHT BEFORE THE PICK UP.  ITEMS SHOULD BE NO MORE THAN 150 POUNDS.  YARD WASTE CAN BE BUNDLED IN LENGTHS NO LONGER THAN 2 FEET AND WIDTHS NO WIDER THAN 1 FOOT.  PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE  HAZARDOUS MATERIALS, BATTERIES, TIRES OR PAINT.  PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS OR PROPANE TANKS.
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE TOWN HALL (301) 869-0042.
WWW.LAYTONSVILLE.MD.US

